
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3 October 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Y3 Curriculum Enrichment: D&T educational workshops to the V&A Museum 

 

To enhance Y3 Design and Technology learning next half term, we have planned for all children to take part in 

educational workshops at the Victoria and Albert Museum in South Kensington on the following dates: 

 

Otford Class:   10th November 2025 

Iona Class:   17th November 2025 

Salehurst Class:  15th December 2025 

 

Leaving school:  9.00am  

Lunch:    Packed lunch at the Museum  

Returning to school:  We aim to return by the usual home time of 3.30pm  

Travel arrangements:  We will be travelling to and from the Museum via public transport.  

 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch on this day. Please no fizzy drinks, sweets or any products 

containing nuts. If your child has a medical bum bag that they wear it, otherwise they will not be able to attend the 

trip.  

 

We are pleased to advise that this off-site learning experience and workshop has been planned so that no 

parent/carer contributions are needed on this occasion.  To enable us to plan for these trips, please submit your 

consent via the relevant deadline date advised on ParentPay. 

 

If you have any queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher or email the Y3 Teaching Team – 

y3@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to this being an enjoyable and beneficial trip for all Y3 children! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Y3 Team 
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